
Written Testimony of Jesse Ferguson, resident of Caroline County, 
Maryland, in Support of HB0802 
 
I am a hard-working husband, father of two young girls, and a native of Maryland’s Eastern 

Shore. I fully support to HB0802 and urge a favorable report from the committee. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jesse Ferguson 

Federalsburg, MD 

jessebferguson@gmail.com 

 
 


